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Dear Martin,

I am just writing to thank you for your extremely kind donation of £500, which you have recently given
towards our Greenpower Racing Car project. It is greatly appreciated by all the team as this money will go a
long way to ensuring that we will be able to race this year.

Racing these cars can be really expensive and as we plan to have two cars this season these expenses are
doubled! We hope to compete at several of the more local heats and hopefully, if we qualify, at the National
Greenpower Final at Goodwood in October.

Claro Precision Engineering have been fantastic supporters to us in the past and we hope that we can retain
these links for the future of our project.

Thanks again for your continued support!

Yours sincerely,

n_~T

Steve Hutchinson
Greenpower Leader



